
November 2014 

ACCOUNTING AND FINANCE DEPARTMENT: 

• Patti Fedje, Assistant Professor, attended the AICPA Forensic and Valuation Services 
Conference, November 9-11, 2014 in New Orleans, Louisiana. 

BUSINESS INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT: 

• Dr. Lori Willoughby, Professor, attended a Cyber Education meeting in Madison, South 
Dakota on November 24, 2014. 

DEAN’S OFFICE: 

• Dr. Jacek Mrozik, Dean, attended Dean’s Day which was hosted by the University of 
Mary in Bismarck, North Dakota on November 20, 2014.  

 

December 2014 

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT: 

• Dr. Deanna Klein and Dr. Tom Seymour attended the SRT State Technology Meetings, 
December 1-2, 2014 in Bismarck, ND.  

 

 


